
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, Brandon, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, November 08, 2021 4:06 PM 
Brandon Wendel 
Greg Fogleman; Brian Schultz 
RE: Request for Docket Title Change 

FILED 11/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12590-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request below, the docket title has been changed from, "Petition to amend ETC designated 
services area by, Bright House Networks Information Services (Florida), LLC" to "Petition for partial 
relinquishment of eligible telecommunications carrier (ETC) designation in Florida, by Bright House 
Networks Information Services (Florida), LLC." 

Dorothy 

From: Brandon Wendel <BWendel@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 08, 2021 3:43 PM 
To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Greg Fogleman 
<GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request for Docket Title Change 

Good afternoon Brian, 

I would like to request a change of the Docket title for Docket No. 20210171-TX. 

The new title should read, "Petition for partial relinquishment of eligible telecommunications carrier (ETC) designation in 
Florida, by Bright House Networks Information Services (Florida), LLC." 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

Brandon Wendel 
Public Utility Analyst Ill 

Office oflndustry Development & 
Market Analysis 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6928 
E-mail: Bwendel@psc.state.fl.us 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. 
Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business 
are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public 
and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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